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 A Message from the Principal 
Dates to Remember 
March 7 
Auction Night 
March 20 
Terra Nova testing 3-8th  
March 26 
Report Cards 
March 27 
Readers from LC 
April 2 
12:00 dismissal 
April 3 
Good Friday/No School 
April 15 
Spring Picture Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

This has been an incredibly busy week.  Weather challenges have not made it any 

easier.  We have had teams scheduled to compete in STEM (Science Technology 

Engineering Math) at the Bucks County Intermediate Unit which is reschedule as 

well as a competition at LC.  Thank you to all the parents who met with Middle 

States, baked and brought in snacks during their visit.  It has been a unique 

experience with the weather [Again] and now that I’ve rescheduled the schedule 

and calendar it looks like I need to do another update.  We are working on the 

calendar for next year and as a heads-up the school district would like everyone to 

go on info-snap and sign up for busing for next year.  There will be an official letter 

coming but if you have time please take care of it now. 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

Registration for 2015-2016 is OPEN!  A special gift is being sent home to those who register early. 

 

Stations of the Cross:  Stations will be held every Wednesday beginning at 2:30 in the gym.  All are welcome. 

 

The annual Auction this Saturday, March 7.  Mardi Gras.  Tickets are $25 a person, please contact Melissa Bowen at 

mbowen@stisidoreschool.com.   Preview auction and basket items Friday between 5-7 and Saturday 1-3 for children and 

those who may not be able to attend.         

 

Bethlehem Catholic Spring Open House:  Students in 5
th
-8

th
 grades and their parents/guardians.  Sunday, March 15, 2015 

from 2-4 p.m.  Freshmen registration available.  You can tour the campus, meet the faculty & administration, visit with 

students and meet coaches.  There will be a raffle drawing for all grades.  For more information contact:  Mr. Henrich at 

610.866.0791 ext. 313 or jhenrich@bethlehemcatholichs.org. 

 

Knights of Columbus:  Fish Fry Charity Dinners Every Friday Night of Lent!!  The Annual Fish Fry Dinners will be held 

at the Knights Home and Event hall every Friday during Lent.  Dates include Feb. 27, March 6,13,20,27 and April 3.  Get a 

great meal and support the local Quakertown Knights of Columbus charities.  Tickets are $9.00 per platter including a 6oz. 

Haddock, French Fries, and coleslaw.  Coffee and Tea will be provided, soft drinks available for $1.00.  For more 

information visit our website at www.kofc4649.org. 

 

The Bethlehem Catholic High School Football Staff invites students going to grades 2 thru 8 to participate in the 5th 

Annual Golden Hawks Youth Football Camp from June 22nd to June 26th.  The camp will provide the boys with an 

opportunity to learn and develop numerous football skills and techniques.  They will work directly with our varsity football 

coaches, special guest coaches, current Becahi football players as well as recent Becahi graduates who are now playing 

college football.  The camp consists of instructional sessions, competitions and fun activities. For more information and a 

brochure please visit http://www.bethlehemcatholichs.org/student_life/athletics/fall_sports/football/youth_football_camp/  or 

contact Coach Henrich at 610-866-0791 ext. 313. 

 

St Isidore parish is celebrating Girl Scout Sunday this Sun 3/8 at the noon mass. It doesn't matter what troop you belong to. 

Girls should meet in narthex at 11:45. Uniform/no jeans please. Contact Donna for info at donnad721@yahoo.com. 

 

YMCA PA shooting Academy with Jay Joseph.  8 weeks @ Upper Bucks YMCA.  Ages 8-14 years old on Thursdays from 

6:30-7:30.  Fee:  Full Member $41  Program Member $66    Non Member $103. 
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